Kess, Quinn

From: Laura Dotta CEEDENESe L
Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2013 3:37 PM
To: _ CTPS

Subject: Pet shops

My name is Laura Dotta | have been working with animals for the last 35 years. | can not understand how is possible that
these Pet Shops can sell these sick and genetically defective pets coming from inhumane puppy mils.. 1 can see how sick
they are when they come to our hospital and how this affect the families that purchase them. Please put a stop in this
and get the puppies from responsible breeders. Thanks, Laura

Laura Dotta

Liaison Internal Medicine

VCA VREC

123 West Cedar ST Norwalk 06854
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